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       New bus shelters for Route 20 

New bus stops along Route 20 are expected to be in place by the end of June 

2022, the Member for Keppel Brittany Lauga said today. 

 

Ms Lauga said she was proud to have been a key force behind the 

establishment of the route which operates between Rockhampton and Zilzie via 

Yeppoon back in 2015-2016. 

 

“I am really pleased to see this route has been well patronized and is now so 

popular I have had many residents come to me and ask for more bus stops 

along the way. 

 

“I’ve worked with Transport and Main Roads, and ultimately the Livingstone 

Shire Council will be tasked to build these shelters, for several new bus stops 

along Clayton Road and Mulambin Road, Rosslyn, on Route 20”. 

 

Please see the below response from the department.  

 

Ms Lauga said TMR operates the Bus Stop Shelter Program (BSSP) to support 

local governments on the transport network. 

 



“Customer and stakeholder comments and suggestions are important sources 

of information when deciding on locations for new passenger infrastructure. 

 

“TMR intends to work with Livingstone Shire Council who would be responsible 

for delivery and ongoing management of these proposed stops, to provide 

these stops by the end of financial year,” she said. 
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